3252 Woodlawn Drive
March 21, 1972

Subject: Postwar history of Club 100
To:

Late it is. The job of writing the postwar history of Club 100 doings was tossed
to me only Tast night, at 30th Anniversary Reunion planning committee meeting. The
history, in summary or whatever its uttimate form, will be published in the anniversary
brochure. Bob Taira says he will call a meeting shortly of those who, because of their
association with the club, will best be in position to contribute materials for inclusion
in the writing. But, rather than wait for this meeting to get started, I have quickly
prepared a starter 1ist of items to be considered so we can get to work right away;
project completion date April 30th.

ACTIVITIES PROJECTS ANNUAL EVENTS
On-going Hibari shows Feb Installation
Blood Bank Murata Apr Parents Day
Puka Puka Parade Johnny Ray Apr Easter party
Reunions Kinoshita Karuwaza Jun Anniversary luau
AJA Vets Council Charity show Sep Memorial service
Carnivals Dec Xmas parties
Sports Hula Bowl
Golf Japan Tidal wave
Bowling Japan tours PERSONALITIES
Softball
VIPs, club presidents
Others BUILDING Others
Green Thumb
Bonsa i Nuuanu Japanese School ISSUES
Photography Present clubhouse
Chorus Apartment bldg Political stance
Merger-442
Perpetuation

"For Continuing Service"

Please review the items; add others. Then make notes of things/people/events
connected with the items. Provide or cite references wherever possible. If you have
pictures, better yet; or if you know of anyone who might be willing to contribute his
talents to illustrating a thing like this, that would be outstanding. Anecdotes would
be most helpful and welcome. Names are fundamental - members who have made contributions
to the club/community/city/state/nation, orwhose accomplishments are worthy of note -
and others also, those who are not in the VIP category but whose distinction.is that
they have contributed to the progress of the Club 100. And those outside the.club who
have helped us should be included; they are priceless. Nothing is irrelevant; everything
needs to be considered.

Will you please help? Dig into your memories, dig into your files. To attempt a
review of any 27-year period is tough; to attempt it in the short time alloted to us
seems improbable. But we shall give it a try. Then, when the memorabilia has been
written, I look forward to the final section of the writings which will cast an eye to
the future of the club. Together, we may yet be able to produce a take-off document for

futurs planning. I shall be seeing you. MAHALO!:
' ‘ BEN H TAMASHIRO



